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November 19, 2018

Missouri Public Service Commission
Governor’s Office Building

200 Madison Street

P.O. Box 360

Jefferson City, Missouri 65102-0360

Re: Case Number KA-2009-0341 In the Matter of Charter Communications Entertainment I, LLC, d/b/a
Charter Communications, for Video Service Authorization and its Notice of Change Application
Involving the Community of Mackenzie, Missouri

Dear Commissioners:

On April 9, 2009, The Missouri Public Service Commission issued to Charter Communications
Entertainment I, LLC, d/b/a Charter Communications, (“Charter”) a Notice of Change, whereby the
Commission expanded Charter‘s Video Service Authorization to include a number of communities,
including the Village of Mackenzie, Missouri.

Recently, Charter was informed by St. Louis County, Missouri (“City”) that the Village of Mackenzie has
been officially annexed into the unincorporated portions of St. Louis County, Missouri. Due to the
annexation, the Village of Mackenzie has ceased to be an incorporated municipality.

Pursuant to §67.2685, Charter is advising the Commission that it seeks to remove the Village of
Mackenzie, Missouri from its Video Service Authorization list under Case Number KA-2009-0341.
Charter has a Video Service Authorization for St. Louis County, which was issued by the Commission on
September 10, 2008 under Case Number KA-2008-0074. Charter will continue to provide video services
to subscribers who were previously located in the former jurisdiction of Mackenzie, as they now officially
reside in St. Louis County, Missouri.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.
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